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Kenya Power

INFORMATION TO SUPPLIERS

Dear Valued Suppliers, 14th July 2025

RE: SENSITIZATION OF SUPPLIERS ON THE NEED TO REGISTER IN THE ELECTRONIC
GOVERNMENT PROCUREMETN SYSTEM

Reference is made to circular referenced NT/PPD/1/3/14Vol.VI (46) from National
Treasury dated 30'h May 2025 on the above subject matter. Through the circular, the
National Treasury wishes to inform Suppliers as follows: -

The National Treasury is roling out an end-to-end Electronic Government
Procurement (e-GP) system to all Procuring Entities in both the National and
County Governments. This is one of the Public Finance Management Reforms
that is geared towards efficiency and value for money in the Public Procurement.
The e-GP system rollout is in line with the directive by His Excellency, the President
in his State of Nation address on 215t November 2024 that the National Treasury
rolls out the e-GP system by the first quarter of 2025.

Suppliers/Contractors are required to self-register on the e-GP portal that is
accessible through www.egpkenya.qgo.ke. In addition, they are requested to
note the following:

1. Suppliers/Confractors/Consultants may contact the support address indicated
below in- case of challenges faced during -registration: *Email - address:
support@egpkenya.go.ke Telephone: + 254 (020) 3341030/3340400/3340433;

2. Suppliers/Contractors/Consultants within Nairobi may visit e-GP offices situated
on &' Floor, Room 622 Treasury Building, Harambee Avenue fto receive
registration assistance between 9.00am - 4.00pm.

3. Supplier/Contractors/Consultants may also visit the National Treasury desk in all

Huduma Centres during the office working hours;

Supplier registration module manual is available on the e-GP portal;

3. The National Treasury will organize weekly supplier registration webnar every
Thursday. Suppliers will be required to register for fraining through links provided
on www.egpkenya.go.ke under Supplier Training. Only supplier who have
registered for training will be invited to the webinar.

6. That from 1t July 2025, all government procurement will be through the e-
Government procurement System and registration of Suppliers is a prerequisite.
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The purpose of this post, therefore, is to bring to your attention the communication
from the National Treasury and request you to comply with the directive by
registering on the e-GP portall.

Please be informed

i
DR. JOHN NGENO, OGW
GENERAL MANAGER, SUPPLY CHAIN & LOGISTICS.




